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On 1 March 2021 DNV GL changed name to DNV 
- Implication to the Continuous Synopsis Records 
 
The information in this document is intended for Port State Inspectors, Vetting Inspectors, Flag Authority 
Inspectors and all other parties interested in the status of statutory certificates that prove that this Norwegian 
flagged ship complies with the requirements contained in international instruments, as applicable. 
 
 
DNV’ s position 
Visit the website for Frequently asked questions about the name change to DNV - DNV 
 
 
 
The Norwegian Maritime Authority (NMA)’s position 
We wish to reduce administrative burden to shipowners, and will, therefore, not require re-issuance of CSR´s 
solely for the reason of the name change to DNV.  
 
Previously issued CSR Documents referring to DNVGL will still be considered as valid. 
 
New name, DNV, will be entered on CSR’s issued by the NMA upon receipt of FORM 2, amendment to the 
Continuous Synopsis Record (CSR). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bergen, 1 March 2021 

 
 

 
 

https://www.dnv.com/about/name-change-faq.html

